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Driver and Vehicle Services Update Bulletin 
 

 

Agents are required to ensure all their employees receive PennDOT’s Driver and Vehicle Services update 
bulletins. This bulletin may be downloaded by visiting the Driver and Vehicle Services website at 

www.dmv.pa.gov.  

 

   

 
Placard Domain Update 

 

On June 27, 2022, PennDOT implemented a new service for Persons with Disability 
Parking placards that will allow customers with a permanent placard, the ability to renew 
their placard, request a replacement placard or change the address of their permanent 
Persons with Disability Parking placards. Customers are not able to submit a request for 
an initial issuance because they still need to submit the certification from their doctor. 
 
The domain for the Persons with Disability Parking placards will be updated on January 
28, 2024, for both external customers and internal processors. The new domain for 
external customers will be 
https://www.placard.penndot.pa.gov/PlacardWeb/public/external/placardLogin.xhtml. 
The domain for internal processors and Online Messengers will be 
https://www.placard.penndot.pa.gov. 
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